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Councillor of sports Jordi Vidal, speaking on behalf of the Formentera Council (CiF), has
announced that the Antoni Blanc sports centre will be closed over the Christmas holiday. The
centre will remain closed from 23 December through 6 January 2016. Staff will reopen the
centre on the 7th, although regular activity will not resume until 11 January 2016.

  

According to the councillor, on the 7th and 8th January the centre will stay open from eight in
the morning till nine at night. Morning classes will take place as usual, although in the afternoon
activities will be restricted to use of the workout equipment and -at the pool- open swim.
Councillor Vidal apologised for the inconvenience caused by the service interruption but said it
would allow «staff of the Antoni Blanc centre some well-deserved rest» and «maintenance
crews the time to carry out certain necessary upgrades».
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